
 
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 

Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury   01747 870228  Father Robert Miller 
tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com website: https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  

  

Please book your place for Mass  

by email or phone in good time 

October  25 THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   Psalms Week 2 
 Diocesan prayer league:  Corpus Christi/Our Lady of Lourdes/St Joseph’s, Weston-super-Mare 
            Masses at Sacred Heart, 9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. All Saints, Wardour, 11 a.m. 
 
       26  Monday   Mass at Sacred Heart 5.30 p.m. 
 
  27  Tuesday  Mass at All Saints’ Wardour, 9.30 a.m.  
 
            28  Wednesday  Feast of Saints Simon and Jude, Apostles 
       NO MASS today  
                     
  29  Thursday  No Mass 
 
  30  Friday  Mass at Sacred Heart, 6.00 p.m. 
 
  31  Saturday  Mass at Sacred Heart 9.30 a.m. 
       Rosary 1.00 p.m. to 2.00 p.m., Sacred Heart 
November   1  SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS 
 Diocesan prayer league:  St Luke and St Teresa, Wincanton with Mere,  

      Milbourne Port, Castle Cary and Bruton           
 Masses at Sacred Heart, 9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m.  
 All Saints, Wardour, 11 a.m. Visiting celebrant Bishop Peter Doyle 
  SECOND COLLECTION:  Priests retirement fund 
  
Booking system for our Parish Masses: places will be allocated to those who do not have emails 

(first come, first served)! However, if you are on the list, you will gain entry. It would help 
Father if you book by 5pm the day before. Please bring your mask.  

 
PRAYERS: for the sick: Judy Wright, Nick Weeks, John Bell.  
For all parishioners; for our doctors and their staff, for those at Albany House, The Hays and 
Clouds House; for those recently died including Elizabeth Croft; for Mary MacDermot who died on 
Sunday 18th October. May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace  Amen 
 
OTHER PARISH NEWS: 

Elizabeth Croft: Funeral Mass at Teffont Magna Church. 2.00 p.m. on 2nd November, followed by interment. 

Space in the church is very limited. Anyone wishing to be present would be better spacing in the churchyard 

(opposite) for the interment. 

Mary MacDermot: Funeral Mass at Wardour Chapel 30th October. Reception 9.30 a.m., Funeral Mass: 12.30 

p.m. followed by interment at Wardour Cemetery (where there will be space for people to social distance). 

 

Opening Sacred Heart Church for prayer during the week: Stewards will be needed for this. Please 

phone/speak to Sue B-M (870791) 

Remembrance: Gill Roddis will be selling face masks made from poppy material after Masses this weekend 
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Wardour Chapel RECITAL (change of date)   Iuno and Ambrose Connolly, 6 p.m. 28th November 

(postponed from 24th October as previously advertised).  

 

SACRED HEART ROSARY hour- 31st October 1.00 p.m. to 2.00 p.m. Please come and 

join other parishioners on Saturday. The All Hallows Eve Rosary Rally is happening 

throughout the country 9.00am-9.00pm. It will be live-streamed from Clifton 

Cathedral at the same time we are praying. See end of newsletter for poster with 

more details and at www.rosaryonthecoast.co.uk     Intentions - for Faith, Life and Peace to 

prevail in our Nations.   

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us   Our Lady of the Rosary, pray for us. 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the month of November: Artificial Intelligence 

We pray that the progress of robotics and artificial intelligence may always serve humankind. 

 

Starting School?  If you have a child born between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017, then 

now is the time to apply for a place at a primary school for admission from September 2021 

onwards. You must complete an application form that is available from the school admissions 

team of your Local Authority – that is the County Council of the county in which you reside. If your 

child has been baptised and you are applying for Wardour Catholic Primary School, you must also 

provide a copy of the baptism certificate to the school. Please ensure you apply by the closing date 

of 15 January 2021.  Wardour School is a good choice for parishioners: the school was awarded a 

Good Ofsted report just before the Covid lockdown, has an excellent Head teacher in Emma Dixon, 

who is ably supported by a loyal and committed staff.  The school has very good facilities and 

lovely grounds. Please call the school to arrange a visit - 01747 870537.  

 reasons why I do not go to church wash myself 

1. As a child I was made to wash. 

 

2. People who keep on washing are hypocrites who think they are cleaner than other people. 

 

3. There are so many different types of soap. How am I supposed to know which is the best one for me? 

 

4. All the water companies are just after our money. 

 

5. I’ve tried washing from time to time, but it was always so boring and always the same. 

 

6. It’s always so cold and uninviting in the bathroom. 

 

7. I do wash at Easter and Christmas. Surely that’s enough! 

 

8. None of my friends think it is necessary to wash. 

 

9. I really don’t have time to wash. 

 

10. Maybe I’ll wash one day, when I’m older. 
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Fifty Catholic Churches to See before you Die  (All Saints’ Wardour is included) Publisher 

Gracewing Press  ISBN number: 978 085244 962 2  £14.99 Those who ordered a copy- they have 

just arrived! If you didn’t order and would like a copy, Patrick is very kindly selling the book in 

Beatons for £12.50 

Holy Land Pilgrimage:  28th July – 6th August 2021, led by Dom Anselm Brumwell and Fr Colin Mason. 

Opportunities for walking, swimming, rafting on the Jordan River!  

Contact rina@youngcatholicadultnetwork.uk for more information  

SUNDAY MISSALS: buy your own to bring to Mass on Sundays. Sold in Beatons. 

 
Christmas cards/2021 Catholic diaries:   I can order some for the Holy Shop if anyone would like that. Usual 

charities –Aid to the Church in Need, Catholic Truth Society, Catholic Adoption Societies and more. Catherine  
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